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April 12, 2019


The Honorable Rod Dembowski
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Dembowski:

This letter transmits an ordinance for the Wastewater Treatment Division that allow the Executive to accept low–interest loans (1.66% interest) from the Washington State Department of Commerce, Public Works Board, to be used for the West Point Treatment Plant capital improvement program.

This ordinance supports the King County Strategic Plan to “exercise sound financial management and build King County’s long-term fiscal strength.”

Thank you for your consideration of this legislation. If you have questions, please contact Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget, at 206-263-9687.

I certify that funds are available.

Sincerely,



Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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